Belvoir Health Group    -   Patient Participation Group

Minutes of meeting held at Bingham Surgery on 1 September 2014 

Present: 

Trevor Simpson (CB) – Chairman

Ann Ellis (B)

Gill Handcock (C)

Ron Maxwell (B)

Sheila Markham (CB),

Angela Price (C)

Judith Swann (B)
Jon Hermon – Practice Manager

Denise Bowler – Operations Manager

1. Apologies
Penny Griffiths (B) Diana Whitehead (B)

Dr S Alexander & Dr P Mahoney
2. Minutes of previous meeting and matters arising
The minutes were accepted as accurate

· AGM – Ron had put information into the Bingham Buttercross magazine and other publications. Other media have been contacted
· The new 0115 telephone number was put in place in July as planned. There are a few issues to be rectified

3. Feedback from each surgery
Flu clinics have been arranged at the surgeries – 1 day at Bingham, 2 sessions at Cotgrave and Cropwell Bishop. 
BHG will be moving from EMIS to System 1 for recording patient information in November. There may be a restricted service during the move but patient care will n9ot be affected
**PPG members may be asked to distribute leaflets about this during Flu Clinics
Cotgrave
There are 2 new salaried GP’s - 1 part time and 1 almost full time. 

The Cotgrave building is working to capacity. There is verbal agreement from NHS England to part fund a new building.

Cropwell Bishop

Sheila commented that the notice boards in the waiting room are very out of date and overcrowded. She volunteered to assist in organising them 
4. Rushcliffe CCG
Trevor will attend the meeting 4th September.
5. AGM
It was agreed PPG members would arrive at 6.30pm to assist in arranging furniture for the meeting. Denise will provide name badges.

It is planned that the formal part of the meeting will start at 7.10pm

· Welcome and description of the function of the PPG – Trevor

· Introduction of PPG members and BHG staff 

· Short presentation on the medical aspects of the BHG – Dr Stuart Alexander

· Short presentation on the organisation of the BHG – Jon Hermon

· Invitation to become involved with PPG. 1member needed from Cropwell Bishop or Cotgrave – NOT Bingham

· Questions and discussion

The meeting will finish no later than 8.30pm

Nominations and voting for officers for the next year followed

Chairman- Trevor Simpson

Vice Chairman – Ann Ellis

Minutes Secretary – Gill Handcock

A volunteer to attend CCG meeting would be sought at the next PPG meeting

Next meeting
Monday 29th September– 2pm at Bingham surgery 
